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Football Competitions

Great passion and teamwork was
shown during our matches so far this

term. 
In the year 5/6 league our purple

team finished 2nd and our white team
3rd. In the year 3/4 league our black

and red team came 1st and our orange
team came 3rd. 

Tri-Golf

A group of students have been
to Richmond School to
participate in a tri-golf

competition. Their superb
skills meant an amazing 2nd

place finish!

Topic Launch

Year 1 and 2 have launched their History topic by building their very own
Pudding Lane from The Great Fire of London in 1666. 

Year 6 launched their topic of the term - WW2 and Catterick. They
looked chronology to start with, working out how WW2 fits with other

historical periods. 

Year 3 and 4 had a full day of History to launch their new topic ‘The
Anglo-Saxons and Vikings’

This links with their upcoming school trip, payment can be made on the
school gateway. (We really hope this doesn’t have to be cancelled) 


